
DECEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTER 
THANK YOU! 

Thanks to everyone for all your help with our 2024 

Christmas Parade entry. As always our dancers were a BIG 

hit. We couldn’t have done it without your help. Thanks also 

to Stefanie, Samantha and Sabrina Edwards and Johnnia 

Edmunds, Terry and Sharon Kilpatrick at Shamrock Audio 

and Floyd Edwards who provided and drove the second truck.     

  

REMINDER – monthly tuition is due the first of the month. 

Thank you to everyone who has already signed up for 

automatic payment. There is a $15 per transaction 

processing If you pay in person or over the phone. This has 

been the policy since September 2021. 

 

PLEASE UPDATE STUDENT INFORMATION 

If you haven’t updated the information in your parent portal our 

database may not identify your student’s age or grade level correctly. 

This can sometimes cause issues when trying to sign up for classes 

with age or grade restrictions. Please take a minute and make sure 

your student’s information is up to date.   

 

SEASONAL SALES AT The Dancer's Bag 

Stocking stuffers and thoughtful gifts for dancers of every 

age, shape and size. Open 3:00 to 6 Monday through Thursday.  

Dec 2nd - 5th  All Bottoms (pants, skirts, shorts) 25% off 

Dec 9th -12th  Entire Store buy one get one equal or lesser value  

½ off  - Shoes NOT included. 

Dec 16th – 20th  40% OFF entire store  - Shoes not included 

NUTCRACKER PERFORMANCE 

Magical Christmas Nutcracker at the Cheyenne Civic 

Center Monday, December at 2 and 7pm. This 

performance includes En Avant Dance and other local 

dancers in the time-honored Christmas classic.  Call the 

Cheyenne Civic Center box office (307-637-6363) or go online  for tickets.  

ttps://www.cheyennepresents.com/events      



IN TIME FOR CHRISTMAS GIFTING 2024 Spring Performance Photos on Sale now! 

OPEN THE  FLYER ATTACHED TO NEWSLETTER EMAIL  
 

 

 

 

 

2025 Spring Performance tickets make great gifts too!  

Early Bird Tickets for spring performance,   

Unity in Community, June 14, at 2 & 6.  

ON SALE NOW exclusively for En Avant Dance families. 

Call the box office for 10% discount on single ticket price 

when purchasing 7 or more individual tickets for one or 

both performances. Discount does not include civic center 

per ticket fee.  MUST be purchased through box office by 

phone 307-637-6363 or in person  call or visit web site for 

hours of operation. USE CODE 5678.  Purchase other ticket 

packages using the links below.  

                 Link for 2pm show 

 https://www.axs.com/events/752374/unity-in-community-afternoon-tickets  

Link for 6 pm show  

 https://www.axs.com/events/752375/unity-in-community-evening-tickets 

En Avant Dance students and teachers are dancing with the 

Cheyenne Symphony Orchestra in the annual Holiday Magic 

concert at the Cheyenne Civic Center, Saturday December 14th, at 

7:30p.m. Also performing are All City Childrens Choir and Cheyenne 

Chamber Singers.  / For information or tickets call the CSO office 

307-778-8561 or visit the CSO web site         https://cheyennesymphony.org 

https://www.axs.com/events/752374/unity-in-community-afternoon-tickets
https://www.axs.com/events/752375/unity-in-community-evening-tickets
https://cheyennesymphony.org/


 

Parent Observation Week is December 11th through 16th. 

Family members and friends are invited to come to class 

and watch your students! 

Your students are excited for you to see their  progress!                             

PLEASE 

 Be attentive and respectful of the teacher and the class.     

 Refrain from having conversations, giving corrections, or distracting from the 

class in any way.        Thank you. 

 

WHEN YOU COME FOR PARENT OBSERVATION WEEK 

Please be sure to check the lost and found baskets in each 

studio for everything left behind before Christmas break. 

Everything not claimed goes to Goodwill over Christmas 

break. 

 

dance@enavantwy.com

 

mailto:dance@enavantwy.com

